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Ziccum joint proposal not selected for 
detailed application in current CEPI Call
Ziccum AB (publ) (‘Ziccum’) has received notification from CEPI (the Coalition for 
Epidemic Preparedness), that its joint Expression of Interest, submitted in 
partnership with an mRNA-focused biotech company in January 2023, has not 
been selected for the next stage of application work. In its notification, CEPI 
points Ziccum towards an upcoming 2023 Call for Proposals on vaccine 
manufacturing innovation that “may be a good fit with your technology” and 
“an opportunity for you to collaborate with CEPI in the future”.

Ziccum AB (publ) (‘Ziccum’) has received notification from the CEPI Secretariat, that its joint January 
2023 Expression of Interest, submitted in partnership with an mRNA-focused biotech company, has 
not been selected for further development. In the CEPI notification, the Secretariat points Ziccum 
towards an upcoming 2023 Call for Proposals for Applications on vaccine manufacturing innovation 
including that it “may be a good fit with your technology” and “an opportunity for you to collaborate 
with CEPI in the future”.

After initially communicating that it would not submit a proposal, Ziccum did submit a first stage 
brief application, a so called Expression of Interest, to CEPI with a Biotech partner in January 2023, 
before the company’s recent announcement of a fully funded mRNA Feasibility Study with an 
international Biotech leader in mRNA development.

CEO Ann Gidner: “With the funding secured in our new Feasibility Study, plus the soft funding 
received from Eurostars in December for our 3D modelling project with the Zurich University of 
Applied Sciences, this current news does not significantly affect or change Ziccum’s current funding 
position. It does however potentially open up another door for us with CEPI, which we will consider 
carefully. We are very pleased to continue intensifying our present Partnering Pipeline with ongoing 
and new dialogues as part of our industrial and business development. We are focused firmly on 
promising options ahead for us and our unique drying technology.”

PRESS RELEASE
June 5, 2023



  Ziccum Scheelevägen 22 SE-223 63 Lund

For more information about Ziccum, please contact:

Ann Gidner,
CEO Ziccum
Mail: gidner@ziccum.com
Mobile: +46 722140141

Fredrik Sjövall,
Chairman of the Board, Ziccum AB
Mail: sjovall@ziccum.com
Mobile: +46 706 45 08 75
 
Ziccum’s Certified Adviser is Erik Penser Bank AB
Follow us on https://eucaps.com/ziccum

About Ziccum

Ziccum is developing LaminarPaceTM, a unique ambient drying method for biopharmaceuticals and 
vaccines based on mass transfer, not heat transfer. The technology is offered by licensing to 
vaccine and biologics developers and manufacturers in the global pharmaceutical industry. By 
reducing drying stress to the active ingredient, LaminarPaceTM uniquely enables particle-
engineered, thermostable dry powder biopharmaceuticals which can be easily handled and 
transported and are highly suitable for novel administration routes. The technology has been 
successfully applied to mRNA, peptides, proteins, antibodies, lipids and enzymes as well as 
excipients and adjuvants, and is well suited for industrial application. Ziccum is listed on the Nasdaq 
First North Growth Market.
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